Kozlowski comments in Hartford Business Journal story on workforce development for advance manufacturing
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Michael Kozlowski

ALFRED, NY - Michael Kozlowski, executive director of Marketing and Communications at Alfred University, is
quoted in a story in the Hartford Business Journal on Connecticut State Colleges and Universities' (CSCU) strategies
for workforce development in advanced manufacturing.

The story —titled “A CSCU plan to boost manufacturing placement has grown into a statewide movement” — appeared
in the Hartford Business Journal’s “Doing Business in Connecticut 2019 publication.

Before assuming his duties at Alfred University in June, Kozlowski was chief marketing officer, director of Strategic
Initiatives, and executive director of advanced manufacturing for CSCU.


https://www.hartfordbusiness.com/article/a-cscu-plan-to-boost-manufacturing-placement-has-grown-into-a-statewide-movement

